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Ordinance No.: 1050-2024              

 

 

Executive Summary 
 

The Department of Port Control (“Department”) is requesting authority to exercise 

the option to renew Contract No. PS2022-0252, with Korn Ferry (US), for 

professional aviation recruitment services, for the Department of Port Control. 

 
 

Background/Justification: 

The Department and Korn Ferry(US) entered into Contract No. PS2022-0252, under 

the authority of City Ordinance No. 401-2022, for professional aviation recruitment 

services, for a period of one year, with three one-year options to renew.  

 

Korn Ferry’s Civil Aviation Practice is the largest executive recruiting team 

dedicated to the aviation sector in the United States. Korn Ferry has aided in 

seeking talent, on the executive level, that has the technical training and 

experience needed to perform various roles within the Department of Port 

Control.  

 

Anticipated Cost: 

$100,000 per year 

 

Schedule or Term of Contract: 

The Department of Port Control is requesting to exercise the first of the one-year 

options to renew. 


